
Revisions to Procurment Bulletin 98-1

Listed below are corrections and clarifications for projects included in the Kentucky Transportation 
Cabinet's Procurement Bulletin for Engineering and Related Services, Bulletin No. 98-1 dated August 
12, 1997. 
 

Hardin & Nelson: 4-107.00 & 4-191.00 
Under SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS please add: 
A & B: In an effort to minimize duplication, only one Response to Announcement will be required for 
both projects. A consultant may respond to 4-107.00 and 4-191.00 using the same Response to 
Announcement. For Section E, page 18 - Procedures to Accomplish the services in the Advertised 
Project, two pages will be allowed for 4-107.00 and two pages will be allowed for 4-191.00. The 
selection committee will select one consultant for both 4-107.00 and 4-191.00.  
Also, Under SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS please add: 
A & B: For section D five similar projects will be allowed for 4-107.00 and five similar projects will be 
allowed for 4-191.00. 
Under AVAILABLE STUDIES please add: 
Cost estimates have been prepared for both projects and some alignments have been studied. However, 
no preliminary plans have been developed for either project. 
Under PHOTOGRAMMETRIC SERVICES please revise to: 
A. 4-107.00 - The Department will be responsible for aerial photography and will furnish manuscripts 
on computer discs in .DGN format. 
B. 4-191.00 - The consultant will be responsible for all survey work. No aerial photography manuscripts 
will be furnished. 
Under STRUCTURES please revise to: 
The selected consultant shall provide engineering services for the preparation of an Advanced Situation 
Folder(s) for the appropriate applicable structures. Prequalification in the area of structure design is not 
required to be identified in the consultant Response to Announcement. 
Under PREQUALIFICATION REQUIREMENTS please remove: 
STRUCTURE < 500' & CULVERT prequalification will not be required.

Boone: 6-064.01 
Under SELECTION COMMITTEE MEMBERS please revise: 
User Division selection committee member George Hoffman changes to Richard Guidi. 
Under AVAILABLE STUDIES please add: 
Preliminary plans of the preferred alternate #3 plan and profile are available for viewing only in the 
offices of the Division of Professional Services. Copies are not available.

Please check this page for updates before submitting a response. Updates will be posted for projects up 
to four days before responses are due.

Mr. Stephen A. Williams, P.E. 
Acting Director 
Division of Professional Services 
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